

November 6, 2014

Governor Rick Perry Office of the Governor of Texas State Insurance Building 1100 San Jacinto Austin, Texas 78701

Dear Governor Perry,

I'm writing to inform you that I decline to assume the office for which I have been elected in the Texas House of Representatives for the 84th Legislature. I will serve the remainder of my current term in the 83rd Legislature which ends January 13, 2015. I will not serve the next term for which I have been elected in order to run for Mayor of San Antonio.

I request that you call a special election quickly so that the residents of House District 123 will have representation during the upcoming legislative session.

It has been my honor to serve the residents of this community for the past 15 years. I am grateful for their ongoing support.

Sincerely,

Mike Villarreal

